
 

 

 
City of Venice 

Planning & Zoning Division 
Memorandum 

 
TO:  Barry Snyder, Planning Commission Chairman 

 
FROM:  Christina Rimes, Planning Coordinator 
 
SUBJECT: Advertisement of Public Hearings and Notice of Written Communications for Fisherman’s 

Wharf Petitions  
 
DATE:  12/4/18 
 
This is to certify that the Public Hearings for the following petitions were appropriately advertised on 
11/17/18 as required by the City of Venice Land Development Code:  

1. Zoning Map Amendment Petition No. 17-11RZ  
2. Special Exception Petition No. 17-03SE  
3. Conditional Use Petition No. 17-02CU  
4. Site & Development Plan Amendment Petition No. 14-03SP.2 

 
Proof of publications are on file in the Planning & Zoning Department. 
 
Eight written communications have been received regarding these petitions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  File No’s 17-11RZ, 17-03SE, 17-02CU, 14-03SP.2   


